IGREENOCK 295.

Y Plopd's Register of Shrpping,

14, Cross-shore Street,

Greenock. . 24th May, 1921.

Dear Sir,

In reply to your letter of theZrd inet.,
regarding the Greenock Report No. 17822 on the Steamer
"CORINALDO", we beg to state that shelter and upper
deck plating is increased in way of the openings as

approved.

The 0il Fuel Tanks in the Machinery Space

are not to be used for water ballast.

All the spare gear required by the Rules

has been placed on board.

We are, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

The Secretary,
GLASGOUW,
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